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Dear customer, 
 
Open Grid Europe GmbH (OGE) would herewith like to update you about the 
changes in the upcoming quarterly auctions on 6 May 2019: 
OGE will stop auctioning entry and exit capacities with transportation period as 
from 01/07/2019 at the IP Wallbach and start auctioning these entry and exit 
capacities at the newly established VIP Germany-CH (EIC: 
21Z0000000004960) which will be managed by Fluxys TENP. The capacities 
auctioned at this VIP with transportation period as from 1 July 2019 will be the 
capacities of Fluxys TENP and OGE. The first time these capacities will be 
marketed at the VIP will be the upcoming quarterly auction on PRISMA. 
Furthermore, OGE will stop auctioning entry and exit capacities with 
transportation period as from 01/07/2019 at the IP Eynatten. OGE’s capacities 
with transportation period as from 01/07/2019 will be auctioned at the newly 
established VIP Belgium-NCG (EIC: 21Z000000000497Z), which will be 
managed by OGE. The capacities auctioned at this VIP with transportation 
period as from 1 July 2019 will be the capacities of OGE, Fluxys TENP and 
Thyssengas. The first time these capacities will be marketed at the VIP will be 
the upcoming quarterly auction on PRISMA. 
The auctioning of entry and exit capacities of OGE at the IP Bocholtz is not 
affected by these changes.  
OGE would like to take this opportunity to remind not yet registered customers 
who are interested in booking capacities with Fluxys TENP on the VIP 
Germany-CH in the above-mentioned quarterly auctions to start the registration 
process on PRISMA for the area of Fluxys TENP as soon as possible. 
Customers already registered with Fluxys TENP do not need to register once 
again. 
At the same time, OGE would like to recommend all its customers interested in 
booking capacities at the VIP NCG-Belgium in the above-mentioned quarterly 
auctions to eventually start the registration process on PRISMA for the area of 
OGE as soon as possible. 
In addition, OGE invites interested customers to execute a communication test 
for nominations for the VIP Belgium-NCG. We kindly ask you to indicate to OGE 
a contact person for the communication test in your company by email to 
disposition-vertrag@open-grid-europe.com. 
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